
 

 

 

8th June 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Jenny Bayliss 

 

We would like to invite you to an event to celebrate the life of our former Deputy Head teacher Jenny 

Bayliss who has touched many of our lives throughout her career at the school. 

 

This event will be taking place in the afternoon of Wednesday 5th July from 1-3pm. This will be a tea/ coffee 

and cake, pastries etc drop in event.  This is not a formal event but an opportunity to come along and swap 

stories and remember the impact that Jenny had on this school, pupils and families. 

Please inform ex students and families if you know anyone else that may want to come and join the 

celebration. 

 
In order to gauge numbers please could you complete the slip below and let us know how many people will 
be attending. Please note that you can also just turn up on the afternoon – the more, the merrier! 
 

Best wishes 

 

Debra Grogan 

Headteacher 

 

 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

  
Celebration for Jenny Bayliss – Return to D Saxton 

 
 

Student name: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
I confirm I will be attending the Celebration for Jenny Bayliss on Wednesday 5th July. 
 
Number of places to reserve ______________ 
 

Signed: ____________________________________________    Date: ___________________________ 
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